
ENTERTAINMENT 
Entertainment will be by “Ron Miyashiro and Friends” and we will have a Sing-Along so bring 
your holiday voices with you.  Ron was happy to entertain us since he also is a Republican.

ATTENTION ALL BAKERS, JAM MAKERS AND PRUNE MUI SPECIALISTS   

We will have our Annual Bake and Christmas Decorations Sale for 
our PAC and look forward to your wonderful donations.  Please 
bring them priced and ready to sell.  Please let Ione Gumpfer at 

262-9788 or Jeri Jeffryes at 988-6811 know what you are bringing.  
This is NOT a “White Elephant” sale.  That sale might be in the 

Spring of 2011.
	

ELECTION OF OFFICERS

The nominating committee has found the following people that are willing to serve as officers for 
the Oahu League of Republican Women for the next two years.  Others may be nominated from 
the floor.

President 		  Adrienne King          	  808-396-1814  
1st. Vice	   		  Cindy Vaillancourt     	  703-597-6004	  
2nd. Vice 		  Vicki Franco		   808-271-3340 
Rec. Sec.			  Pat Lohr	          		   808-593-8510 
Cor. Sec.	                  	  ------  
                   		  Pam Smith		   808-398-5556 
                      (will be nominated from the floor) 
Treasurer		  Carol Thomas		  808-261-1146

HAU’OLI  LA HANAU To
Dec 1		  Janice Pechauer
Dec 2		  Angie Stephen
Dec 4		  Kathi Thomason
Dec 6		  Judith Scheu
Dec 10		  Barbara Pang
Dec 15		  Frances Nuar
Dec 17		  Faith Badeaux
Dec 18		  John Carroll
Dec 28		  Linda Cuhney
Dec 31		  Jaynel Hirakawa

December 2010

Luncheon / Meeting  

December 1, 2010
Oahu Country Club 
150 Country Club Rd.   

11:00 A.M. Bake Sale                     
11:30 A.M. Election   
12:00 Noon Lunch
                 Entertainment 

Cost
25.00

Menu
Choice of

OCC Cobb Salad: 
Salad Greens, Grilled 
Chicken, Bacon, Eggs, 
Avocado, Tomatoes, 

Roquefort Cheese, Ranch 
Dressing

or
Sauteed Chicken Breast 

Penne Ziti Pasta; 
Mediterranean Veggies and 

Plum Tomatoes in 
Basil Cream Sauce

_
Hot Rolls and Lavosh   

Freshly Baked Cookies
Coffee, Tea or Iced Tea

Reservations/Cancellations
Vicki Franco

271-3340
vicki.franco@gmail.com

Or
www.oahuleague.homestead.com

Reservations/Cancellations 
must be made by 
November 23rd  We are 
committed to pay for all 
lunches reserved, so  No 
Shows will be charged for 
their lunch.  Please - no 
walk-ins.  

Oahu League of Republican Women Membership Application

Date_________    Birthday  Month _____  Day _____
Name_______________________________________
Address_____________________________________
City_______________________  Zip_____________
Telephone___________________ Fax ____________
E-mail Address________________________________
Dues  $20.00 Yearly  $200.00 Lifetime

Oahu League of Republican Women
725 Kapiolani Blvd. C-105
Honolulu  HI  96813

Mail your check to:

Oahu League of 
Republican Women

#C-105
725 Kapiolani Blvd. 
Honolulu  HI  96813

Or bring it to our next meeting

O.L.R.W. Newsletter
Oahu League of Republican Women  

Carol Thomas, President • 808-261-1146 • kaneohecarol@hawaii.rr.com
Pam Smith, Editor • 808-398-5556 • pamsmith@hawaii.rr.com  

Happy Birthday
December Babies

GET WELL WISHES 

To any of our 

members that are 

under the weather.

December Program:

Try this test and find out what movie is  your favorite.
 This  amazing math quiz can likely predict which of 18 films you would enjoy the most. Don’t ask me how, but it 
really  works!          

  Movie List:             
1. Gone With The Wind   
2. E.T.    
3. Beverly Hills Cop    
4. Star Wars    
5. Forrest Gump    
6. The Good, The Bad, and the Ugly    
7. Jaws    
8. Grease    

9. The Defeat of Obama in 2012
10. Casablanca    
11. Jurassic Park    
12. Shrek    
13. Pirates of the Caribbean    
14. Titanic    
15. Raiders Of The Lost Ark    
16. Home Alone    
17. Mrs. Doubtfire    
18. Toy Story

Movie Test:
       
Pick a number from 1-9.       
Multiply by 3.       
Add 3.      
Multiply by 3 again.       
Now add the two digits together to   find 
your predicted favorite movie in the  list of 18 
movies to the left.



February Luncheon Highlights:

Even though the November 2, 2010 Hawaii election was not what we hoped and worked so hard for, we 
must never give up our belief in a two party system for Hawaii.  I am so proud of all our members who 
volunteered their time, donated to campaigns, and sign waved on highways.  

Our state is so blue that Hawaii voters didn’t care what was happening elsewhere across our nation.  

How effective will our Congresswomen be in a Republican controlled House?  

In his campaign rhetoric our new governor promised to send his Lt. Governor to Washington immediately 
to nail down the funds and grants the Lingle Administration didn’t utilize.  Yet he couldn’t find the same 
grants in his 20+ years in Congress!  I say GO BRIAN GO!  

We must stay vigilant and sit in at the 2011 Legislature, write letters to district legislators and do 
whatever we can to help our Republican legislators in the House and our lone Senator Sam Slom.  We 
must never give up and we must start today for 2012. 

As I bid you all farewell as your president these last four years, may I say that you all have been so 
wonderful and I embrace you, my friends and colleagues.  I always hated public speaking and the first 
few months of my presidency were really challenging to get up and conduct a meeting.  But as I looked 
into the audience, you made me feel comfortable and at ease.  I’ve really come a long way because of 
you and always joke “just give me a podium and a mic” and I can’t shut up. You helped me become that 
vocal Republican and I am forever  grateful.  GOD BLESS AMERICA!

November Luncheon
The Pres Says...

If each OLRW member gave 
only $5.00 per month our 
PAC fund would increase at a 
rate of $1000 per month. We 
could make a real difference 
in the campaigns of deserving 
candidates with that kind of 
money.

Set up a payment plan now to 
give $5 per month via PayPal 
for the next two years.  Please 
do your part to make our PAC 
a success.  Go to the website 
to set up your plan.

Carole Kaapu won the 50/50 
drawing. $58 went to Carole 
and $58 went to the PAC.

50/50

Aloha Iverne Saunders
Iverne, formerly of McHenry, Illinois died October 30, 2010 at the age of 106.
Iverne Norris was born in 1904 in a small farming community in Southern Illinois. Upon graduation 
from high school she moved to Chicago and became a Western Union telegraph operator. While in 
Chicago she met her future husband Oscar Iber. They were married in 1927. Together they founded 
and ran O. Iber Company, a distributor of industrial supplies.
Oscar and Iverne Iber moved to McHenry in the mid 1930s. She belonged to the First United Meth-
odist Church in McHenry and the Pistakee Yacht Club.
After Oscar’s death in 1967 and her retirement in 1971, Iverne went on vacation to Hawaii. While va-
cationing she met James Saunders and after a whirlwind romance they married. She never returned 
from that vacation for more than a visit.
James and Iverne Saunders made their home in Kailua, Hawaii. They were founding members of 
the Windward Unity Church and Iverne was a member of the Oahu League of Republican Women. 
James Saunders died in 2002.
Iverne will be remembered for her great strength of character, her pragmatic nature, her zest for life, 
her humor and her dignity.
She is survived by her granddaughters Ellen (Bernard) McMahon and Lucy (Glen) Fick, 8 great-
grandchildren, and 9 great great grandchildren. Her dear friends, Betty & Robbie Robinson, and her 
devoted caregiver, Nalani Stanley, will miss her greatly also.

Merry 
Christmas!
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